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August 2022

Welcome August,

As we soak in our last full month of 
summer, I hope you get outside and 
enjoy the sunshine. Many of your 
grandchildren and great-grandchildren 
are getting ready  for back to school so 
take some time to invite them to go 
swimming with you at the community 
before they get too busy with sports 
and school festivities. Remember, this 
is your home and we want you to feel 
comfortable hosting your family for 
dinner and a splash in the pool.

Enjoy!
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It 's not like home. It is home.?
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